

Twiss Green Newsletter Friday 25th March 2022

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Katy Fuller
Chair of Governors: Mrs Liz Davis
twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk

TWISS GREEN - 'a learning community where everyone matters and everyone cares.'

Spring is here.....

The last few weeks have been challenging for school with rising Covid numbers and stricter restrictions needed across the school so it was absolutely amazing to welcome the warmer weather. The sun has been shining all week and the children have certainly made the most of it in our beautiful school grounds with football, tag and even den building in our wonderful woodlands. We are now really looking forward to the summer term and all the opportunities this brings for outdoor play and learning.









Early Reading and Phonics coffee morning

This Wednesday we are holding an Early Reading and Phonics Coffee morning for Reception and Year 1 parents. Why not pop in for a coffee and find out about our new phonics scheme 'Little Wandle'? There will be the opportunity to look at the materials we are using and find out about how the sending home of school reading books will be changing from next term.



TG COVID UPDATE: Please continue to be vigilant and test your child if you are concerned. We are asking that children only return to school once they have received a negative test; the earliest date for this would be 5 days after the initial positive test (day 0 being the day of the test/ symptoms) with 2 negative tests 24 hours apart on day 5 and the returning day (day 6). Please support us to reduce the impact of COVID-19 and do not send your child back into school if they are COVID positive.

TWISS GREEN - 'a learning community where everyone matters and everyone cares.'

Dates for your diary:

Tuesday 29th March Y6 Parents Evening calls

Wednesday 30th March Early Reading & Phonics Parent Coffee Morning (R/Y1)

Friday 1st April School closes for Easter at 2.30pm

Tuesday 19th April School re-opens for Summer term

Tuesday 19th April Y2 SATs drop-in (3.15-4pm)

Headteacher's Awards

The following pupils have earned a Headteacher's Award this week. Well done!





Y3—Mylo, Lucas, Edward and Emilia for spellings, Sienna and Archie for writing and Sebastian and Lili for comprehension work

Y5—Jonathon for fantastic handwriting improvement

Y6—Eryn, Liz, Joseph and Oliver M for 'levelling up' on Reading Plus and Eryn for amazing whole class reading work!

Y2 SATS drop-in session

There will be a Y2 SATs drop-in session on Tuesday 19th April at 3.15-4pm. Y2 parents are welcome to come along to the Y2 classroom and have a look at the type of assessments the children will be completing and ask any questions you may have.



Road Safety Reminder

Thank you for your support and cooperation with this over the past few weeks; we really appreciate you helping to minimise the risks and possibility of accidents around our school. We will be continuing to focus on this important matter next half-term and more information will follow.

And finally...

We will be saying goodbye and good luck to Mrs Henthorn next Friday as she leaves Twiss Green to take on a new challenge. We will really miss her and would like to say a huge thank you for all she has done for Twiss Green during her time here.

